
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 23rd June  
 
Please could we ask that the children come in PE kit on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday next week. We would like 
to do some additional sports day practice. 
 
Next week, we will be doing DT lessons on flood proof housing where we will be making our own mini models using 
recyclable materials. Please can we ask that you donate any recyclable materials that you have at home, preferably 
waterproof materials, for example plastic water bottles or tin cans, however we are happy to accept any other 
materials too. 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Wednesday 28th June (Transition day) 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 

Wednesday 19th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Isla C - For showing empathy towards others and being a good friend 
Erin S - For excellent description in her letter to the dragon 
Noah BC – For consistently working hard in maths and striving for detail when solving reasoning problems. 
Skyla W – For demonstrating kindness, patience and being a good friend to others this week. 
Liv C – For working really hard to use a range of adverbs within her written work. 
Isabelle VT - For always trying your best in everything that you do, even when it gets tricky you show amazing 
perseverance 
Lola-Belle W - For always being helpful and considerate to those around you. 
Imogen J - For fantastic team work in science this week when making your bridge. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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